
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon to you all and a happy Friday. We can definitely tell it’s Winter this 
week—it has been quite chilly standing out on the gates on a morning! 
This week Mrs Wathen and Miss Walton have enjoyed walking around school looking at 
Maths lessons. They have seen children working hard practising their maths skills and 
enjoying maths lessons throughout the building.  
Next week we get started with our Christmas festivities. First up, the Winter Fair. On 
Wednesday, there will be lots of stalls to visit; a café to enjoy drinks and soup; an       
exciting raffle and a wonderful atmosphere. The Winter fair will start at 3:15 and finish 
at 4:15pm in the main hall. The book fair is also in school next week.—see the flyer on 
the last page. 
Today, the After School Clubs offer will have been sent to you via e-mail. There are a 
range of exciting clubs that will start on Monday 15th January. Please access Arbor to 
sign up to the clubs—places are limited at 20 children per club. 
Please can you also check your “push notifications” on the Arbor App as we sometimes 
use them to send you information that will appear on your phone as a pop-up from the 
Arbor App directly. Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

Whole school attendance is 95% this week. 

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 

The biscuit bears are going to 2HW, 2HW & 5GA/LW 

1RK, 2HW, 2NI, 3NB, 4FA, 4RM & 5GA/LW & 6NP have an extra playtime for 97% or above. 

There will be a pizza party for 100% attendance for 5GA/LW. 

N— 91% RecBT— 92% RecDO— 95% 1AD– 90% 1RK— 97% 2HW— 99% 2NI— 99% 3JH—87% 

3NB— 97% 4FA—98% 4RM— 97% 5GA/LW– 

100% 
5HW— 95% 6LB— 94% 6NP—99%  
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Autumn/Spring Term 2023 Dates 
Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

 

11th—20th December 2023— Y6 Cycling Training 

Tuesday 12th December 2023— Pantomime in school 

Wednesday 13th December 2023— Community Hub: Y5 Learning Celebration 

Wednesday 13th December 2023— Winter Fair (3:15pm) 

Thursday 14th December 2023— Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 

Tuesday 19th December 2023— EYFS Nativity Performance 

Wednesday 20th December 2023— KS1 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 21st December 2023— KS2 Carols Around the Tree Performances 

Friday 22nd December 2023— School closes for Christmas Holiday at 1pm 

Tuesday 9th January 2024— School Reopens for Spring term 

Thursday 11th January 2024— School photographs 
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Ebor Gardens Gallery— Certificate Winners 

 

 

 

Ebor Gardens Community News—The Community Pantry 

The Ebor Gardens Community Pantry and      
Uniform Exchange is open every Wednesday 
from 8:00—9:00am and  2:30pm—3:15pm 

(along with our weekly parent/carer support    
sessions). If you need to access the Community 

Pantry for some basic food supplies at a different 
time, please email the school office and some-

one will be in touch to arrange a time to suit you. 
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New Childline website now live 

Childline is the UK’s free 24-hour service for children and young people. Run by the NSPCC, Child-
line gives children and young people up to the age of 19 confidential support with whatever is 
worrying them. Since the service began in 1986, it has carried out over 5.9 million counselling 
sessions with young people. Childline supports more than 200,00 children and young people 

each year. Find out about Childline’s unique offer on NSPCC Learning. 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vbGVhcm5pbmcubnNwY2Mub3JnLnVrL3NlcnZpY2VzL2NoaWxkbGluZT91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMxMTA2Ljg1
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